
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TO:  Mayor Timothy A. Kaumo and City Council Members 
 
FROM:  Kristyn Muniz, Deputy City Clerk 
 
DATE:  April 16, 2019 
 
RE:  2019 Boards and Commissions Appointments/Reappointments 
 
 
I am pleased to submit the following person(s) for appointment or reappointment to our City 
Boards and Commissions: 
 
 
COUNTY-WIDE BOARD OF HEALTH 
 
Reappointment: Billy Shalata, 1st Term (Unexpired term expires on April 21, 2019)  
 
 
POLICE CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION 
 
Appointment: Mike Lopiccolo, 1st Term (Filling vacancy created by Bob Arambel, term will 

expire on April 16, 2022) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


